
 
 

Golf Club Committee 
Minutes of Committee Meeting 
Held on Tuesday 5th July 2022 

 
IN ATTENDANCE    

Martin Brebner   Captain  
Sue Eggleton   Vice Captain 
Don McIntosh   Treasurer 
Mark Jacob  
Ammar Grewal 
David Stringer  
Sean Graham  Foxhills 

 
APOLOGIES 

Phil Burnham 
Ian Howick  
Anne Sharp 
Mike Wraight   Handicaps  
Sarah Hoesli   Handicaps 
 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 

The minutes of the previous meeting were tabled by the captain, proposed by Sue Eggleton and seconded by 
Ammar Grewal. They were accepted unanimously as a true record of the meeting. 
 

MATTERS ARISING 

David asked Sean if the England Golf Affiliation fee was included in members subscriptions? 

 

CAPTAINS REPORT AND BUSINESS   

Admin fee for refunds 

The idea of charging a £1 admin fee for refunds was discussed. It was agreed that it was too soon in the process 
to consider this but it would be reviewed at a later date. 

Master Roster 

Thanks to Sarah for completing the work on the Master Roster, including a review of the information fields 
required by the Committee. It now holds a record of all members with a handicap with up to date information, 
where available.  

Captains Charity Day 

The Captain reported that the Charity Day was a great success with over £11,000 being raised for the Foundation 
for Children with Special Needs. 

  



 

Captain Away Trip 

The away trip to Southport was enjoyed by 16 members who played Formby Hall, Lytham St Annes and Hillside 
golf courses. There was a competition on each day and a prize for the best score over all three rounds, won by 
Andrius Valiauga. 

Competition Tee Selection 

The tee selection for competitions was discussed and it was agreed to use the white tees for Golf and Silver 
Divisions and the yellow tees for Bronze Division in medals going forward. It was also agreed to run medals in a 
single division if numbers are low. 

 

FOXHILLS MANAGEMENT REPORT 

Sean reported on the following, 

Longcross Putting Green 

The new Longcross green is to be opened by Ryan Fox on 25th July. 

Range  

The restricted opening times for the range is ending and it will revert to 7.00am to 9.30am. 6000 new range 
balls have been ordered along with bag stands. 

Golf Services 

Sean confirmed that Ella was leaving to go to Old Thorns. 

No Shows 

Foxhills are monitoring no shows on general tee times and contacting members who are serial offenders. 
Cancellation feature on the booking system is still work in progress. 

Divot Bags 

Sue raised the issue of divot bags. Sean confirmed a new stock was on order and Foxhills were looking a a way 
of stopping members using the divot bag drop off as a waste bin. 

XIX Toilets 

Ammar raised the issue of the mens toilets in XIX which are in urgent need of a makeover. 

 

COMPETITION CHAIR REPORT 

Sue’s report is attached 

 

EXTERNAL MATCHES 

John Ling 

Ammar reported that we have been knocked out of the John Ling.  

Signature League 

Foxhills vs Buckinghamshire - Foxhills enjoyed a good victory against Buckinghamshire 4-2 

This puts Foxhills second in the league with RAC top having played one more game than us 

Friendly Matches 

Foxhills vs Burhill - Foxhills won 5.5 to 0.5 

  



Annodata 

The next match is against Clandon Regis at home. 

All mens friendly and Signature matches are now live on HDID to the end of the year. Matches still to be played 
at  Celtic Manor, Burhill, Oxfordshire and London Club all to visit  

Hicks Trophy, Centenary Bowl, Wallis and Annodata 

Sue gave an update on the Ladies competitions. 

 

TREASURERS REPORT 

Don reported that he was working on the year end figures and asked the Committee for any last minute 
expenses. It was agreed to write of the £ 53 debt owed to the Committee by the Juniors. 

 

HANDICAP SECRETARIES REPORT 

There was nothing to report 

 

ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

David raised the question of competition participation and whether Golf Genius is having an effect. The 
Committee agreed to monitor and see if there is a pattern. 

 

NEXT MEETING  

Tuesday 2nd August 2022, 7.30pm in the Manor House Board Room 
  

 


